
Notice of Public Hearing 

Charlotte Independent School District 

41 Rose Blvd., Bldg. 0 (Old Cafeteria)  Charlotte, TX 78011 

Wednesday, August 30, 2023 
 

A Public Hearing of the Charlotte Independent School district will be held on Wednesday, 
August 30, 2023 beginning at 6:00 p.m., at 41 Rose Blvd., Bldg. 0 (Old Cafeteria). Charlotte, 
Texas 78011. 

The subjects to be discussed or considered or upon which any formal action may be taken are 
listed below. 

Items do not have to be taken in the same order as shown on this meeting notice. 

1. Call to order – roll call of members 
2. Pledge of Allegiance 
3. Public Hearing for 2023-2024 Budget and 2023 Tax Rate 
4. Adjourn 

This notice was posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act on Thursday, August 
24, 2023 @ 12:00 P.M. 

 

 

____________________________ 

For the Board of Trustees 

 

 


